
Board President Statement 
Budget Public Hearing #1 

 
 

• This public hearing is required per Iowa Code 24.2A as part of the district’s 
certified budget process.   

 
• The Board Secretary is hereby directed to enter any written comments into 

the record of this public hearing.   
 

• For those of you in attendance, thank you for being here today.  We value 
your input and are interested in hearing your comments.   

 
• If you are planning on speaking, please fill out the form on the front table, 

including your name and address, and hand it to the Board Secretary.  Your 
names will be called in the order received.   
 

• Each speaker will have a maximum of 3 minutes.  Your public comments 
will be considered as part of the district’s final budget decisions.   
 

• As a reminder, board members are present to listen to and receive these 
comments.  Board members will not engage in dialogue or respond to 
questions during this meeting, but may address issues that arise at a future 
board meeting.   
 

• We are ready to proceed.  Please call the first name.   
 
 


